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Comments: Overall, I am very much in support of this project. Access to low-intermediate and intermediate

terrain beyond the north face of Dercum has been a shortcoming of Keystone.

 

Snow sports users (including Keystone's one-of-a-kind Ski Bike program) would benefit from a 'back bowl' type

experience to develop an interest in manageable 'off piste' but inbounds terrain.

 

My only concern is in terms of Scenic Resources, Trail 16-05 appears excessively wide. This is most obvious in

the orthographic view I've attached labeled 'excessive width'. It would seem that this trail is wider than needed for

circulation, and in viewing from top-down, is wider than wide sections of Mozart or other trails at Keystone.

 

Trail width is a factor in the retention of view quality and forest appearance. A huge 'expressway' down the center

of the drainage with a lift at the side is not in keeping with a 'back bowl' location and experience, away from base

facilities. 


